
To whom it may concern,

While I do not mind the industrial production of marijuana or hemp, I strongly support its regulation especially regarding f rural 
production. We are reliant on well water for already established and sustainable businesses. Threats to the water as well as 
potential safety threats (use of butane, please not the current fire in Clackamas as well as our recent wildfire season) create a direct 
threat to our businesses, homes, safety, and livelihood. Please restrict and limit access for this kind of hemp and marijuana 
production from rural areas to the more appropriate industrial zones. Thank you


